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30 April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 Students 
 
Re: John Masefield High School Year 5 Events 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and well. 
 
As you are probably aware, we would normally run different events for Year 5 students and 
families in the summer term. Due to the current situation regarding COVID-19 we plan to run 
events as outlined below. We will obviously adapt to any changes in the guidelines nearer the 
date of each event.  
 
Year 5 Evening will take place on Thursday 10 June, starting at 6pm. This event will be delivered 
via Microsoft Teams. If you wish to attend please email transition@jmhs.hereford.sch.uk with 
your name and your child’s primary school. We will then invite you using that email address. The 
evening will include an introduction to JMHS from the Headteacher, an insight in to Year 6 and 
the transition process from myself, and the opportunity for you to ask questions.  
 
Year 5 Day will take place across two days, Friday 25 June and Friday 2 July, to ensure we do not 
have too many visitors on site on one day. We will liaise with primary schools to confirm the 
details of these events, but we hope your child will look forward to the opportunity to visit JMHS.  
 
Tours of JMHS for families will be available from Monday 17 May. Touring groups will not exceed 
6 people, including a member of staff. Face coverings will be required, including children, when 
indoors. If you would like a tour of JMHS please email transition@jmhs.hereford.sch.uk.  
 
You may wish to visit our website and look at our Open and Transition Events section under the 
‘About Us’ tab.  
 
I hope you and your families continue to stay safe and well, and I hope you can join us for our 
events this term.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dean Wyatt 
Head of Primary Transition 
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